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Principal: Mrs. Sandra Wilson    Vice Principal:  Mrs. Mary Lynn Kary

January 25, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,
We are embarking on another exciting fundraiser
Carter’s Creations Bakery!  This fundraiser is a

do-it-yourself kit where you get to create your own
delicious cookies…just in time for Valentine’s Day.
The cookies will be an assortment of vanilla cookie
dough, pink cookie dough and pink/purple cookie

dough. (no gluten free option)
All orders need to be into the school office by Friday

February 4, 2022!  This will ensure delivery for
Monday February 14, 2022.

If you have any questions please call the office at
780-352-4594.  Methods of payment are cash or
cheque with cheques made payable to Parkdale

School.  For every kit sold our school will receive
$10.00 which will go towards our playground!

Thank you for your support!


